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STEAM Kit Supply Drive

8" November 2021 to Present

OVERVIEW

Due to educational inequity and the unequal distribution of resources, many
students across the globe are deprived of access to hands-on learning in
STEAM. To give students the chance to learn STEAM in a fun and interactive
way that is often nonexistent in many classrooms, The Markerboard is
distributing STEAM kits to elementary schools in the Los Angeles
metropolitan area.

GOAL

To ensure that every student gets the opportunity to unlock their full
potential in science, technology, engineering, art, and mathematics through
hands-on learning

SPECIFICATIONS

The Markerboard contacts elementary schools across the United States with
information on the STEAM Kit Supply Drive. Schools submit an order form
through this email, and a given kit drop-off day is specified. One of The
Markerboard’'s members will drop off a collection of STEAM kits requested in
the order form.
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MILESTONES

Kits Distributed to El Rincon Elementary

As of November 20th, 2021, The Markerboard has distributed a total of 17
STEAM kits to El Rincon Elementary School in the Culver City Unified School

District.

This picture was taken from our STEAM kit drop off at El Rincon Elementary School in Culver

City, California

Kits Distributed to La Ballona Elementary

On February 25th, 2022, The Markerboard distributed a total of 22 more
STEAM kits to La Ballona Elementary School in the Culver City Unified School

District.




